
 

The Martin County Sheriffs Office  

Invites IRP Residents  

             To a Hamburger and Hot Dog BBQ 

 Thursday, February 6 pm 

At the Tennis Shop Patio 

  

Come Meet Trisha M. Kukuvka,  

Community Outreach Manager Speaking About Resident Safety 

Emergency vehicles and patrol cars will be on site for residents to see.  

   RSVP to kalliejurgens@icloud.com BY February 3 
 


